
Greater Michigan and Detroit 
Cooperate On Educational 

Programs 
 
The Greater Michigan PMC and Detroit MCA continue their long-time cooperation by presenting 

some of the Industry’s most comprehensive and important 
education programs.  All programs feature national instructors 
made available through the Mechanical Contractors 
Association of America. 
 
Tom Williams Programs 
 
Thomas Williams, PE, former MCAA President, recently 
presented the first of four programs on project management. 
 
Pictured left - standing 
 
He has taught at MCAA’s Institute for Project Management 
and the Advanced Institute for Project Management (AIPM), 
as well as a developing curriculum for the AIPM.  His 
seminars make extensive use of case studies and real project 
examples.  They focus on improving both jobsite and office 
productivity, while adding value to the construction process. 
 

 
John Koontz, Project 
Management 
 
Fundamentals of Project 
Management is being taught by 
John Koontz.  This is the sixth time 
we have utilized his services.  All 

who attend give John some of the highest marks possible. 
 
John is MCAA’s national director for project management and 
advanced supervisory education, (Pictured left).  
 
He brings a balance of academic and practical experience to his 
courses.  A former tenured associate professor in Purdue 
University Department of Building Construction Management, he 
also served as Academic Representative on the Board of 
Trustees of the Mechanical Contracting Education & Research 
Foundation. 


